
My name is  
Ben. 

I used to go to  
Headlands  

and now I am 
a payroll 

administrator. 

In my day-to-day 
role I am responsible 
for communicating 
with clients,  
processing their  
payroll and  
answering human  
resources queries 
they may have.  

Over the last year I 
have been assisting 
employers with  
utilising the  
Coronavirus Job  
Retention Scheme.  

I am also studying 
for a Business  
Administrator Level 
3 course alongside 
my work duties – 
which has been 
supported by Lloyd 
Dowson. 

Do not assume that university is the only  
valid route to a professional career or that  

Bridlington has nothing to offer.  

There are many successful local businesses  
willing to provide interesting career paths.  

Be flexible in your plans for the future  
and always say yes to the 

opportunities you are given. 

The trips organised by 
the school stand out 
as my favourite  
memories of my time 
at Headlands. From 
Italy with the football 
team to France for 
PGL, they never  
disappointed. 

I left Headlands 
in 2017 with 2 A*s, 
2 As, 2 Bs and an 8 
in Maths, English 
Language and  
Literature. 

After leaving Headlands, I  
studied at Scarborough Sixth 
Form Colleague where I achieved 
A, C and D in History, Maths and 
Physics.  

I then took part in work experi-
ence at Lloyd Dowson, which 
involved experience in all  
departments. The diversity in 
tasks, continuous support  
provided to me and possibilities 
for the future convinced me to 
start my career with them. 

PRIDE ASPIRE RESPECT 


